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Town of Auburn 
Highway Safety Committee 

March 18, 2020 
 

 
Committee Members Present:  Mike DiPietro, Chairman, Road Agent Michael Dross 
 
Call to Order:  Mr. DiPietro called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 
 
The Chairman noted there was not a quorum present, so no formal meeting was held. 
 
Old Business 
 
Approval of Minutes – February 19, 2020 – No action taken 
 
Road Agent Report 
 
Road Agent Dross reported the Highway Department is busy working on potholes, catch basins 
and storm clean-up.  The stop sign was replaced at Beaver Brook.  The department will start 
crushing gravel next week.  Preparing for small amount of snow tomorrow and grading the back 
roads. 
 
Mr. DiPietro noted the frost heaves weren’t bad this year. 
 
Road Agent Dross noted Eversource will be working on new transformer off Buttonwood Drive 
and Olde Towne Road to put a new line in. 
 
Next Meeting:  To be Announced 
 
Adjourn 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:10 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Nancy J. Hoijer, 
Recording Secretary 


